July 27, 1939

Dear Fhillpotta,

Thanks for your lettar of July 24th, which reassurea me
completaly. I ghall be glad to give permisslon for reprint-
ing the article in question. I was only afrald that E.S.
Peareon, &s Editor, would take the cpportunity of making
statementes which are really controversial.

Youra slnocerely,



